Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Division of Florida Colleges
The Florida State College at Jacksonville District (FSCJ) Board of Trustees with members of the FSCJ Foundation Board of Directors announce their attendance at a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony, which is open to the public. The event will be held at the College’s North Campus, 4501 Capper Road, Jacksonville, FL 32218.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, September 26, 2017, 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: College’s North Campus, 4501 Capper Road, Jacksonville, FL 32218

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FSCJ’s Ribbon Cutting Ceremony – Opening of the Chartrand Family Chemistry Lab.

If special accommodations are required, please advise the Office of the College President twenty-four (24) hours in advance of the event by contacting: District Board of Trustees Project Coordinator Kimberli Sodek at (904)632-3205 or Kim.Sodek@fscj.edu.
Florida State College at Jacksonville, hereby reaffirms the principle of equal opportunity for all persons regardless of race, disability, color, ethnicity, national origin, religion, gender, age, sex, sexual orientation/expression, marital status, veteran status, pregnancy or genetic information. Equal opportunity principle applies with regard to employment, delivery of educational programs and services, and all other appropriate areas in which the College is involved.

Florida State College at Jacksonville, Dr. Cynthia A. Bioteau, College President
